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Chris Lloyd spent 5 days working with the project this year, at the end of a 

sponsored trek in the Rwenzori Mountains which raised £2,500 for the 

project. 

 

Chris helped to distribute some of 

the 85,000 slates which are still 

stored in Kasese to schools 

 

 

Here he is giving slates to the 

headteacher of St Barnabas School 

Kinyamaseke 

 

 

… and here to the headteacher of 

Kamaiba School in Kasese town 

 

He also attended a Management Committee meeting, visited 10 more schools 

at various stages of developing twinning links with schools in the UK, and met 

with Kasese Rotarians to discuss a potential Rotary International ‘Books for 

Schools’ project to develop fledgling libraries in Kasese district primary 

schools. 


